BP 7511

NAMING OF FACILITY

The School Board believes it is appropriate for schools or individual buildings to be named:

- 1. In honor of individuals who have made outstanding contributions to the community, state or borough, or
- 2. In recognition of the geographic areas in which the school or building is located.

No school facility should be named for a living person or for a commercial development unless the name existed in the area prior to the development.

The Board may appoint an ad hoc committee to review all name suggestions for the Board's final consideration.

Reviewed 2/2016 Revised to AASB policy 5/2020 Reviewed 1/2023